
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mayor John Tory 

and Members of Toronto City Council 

extend warmest congratulations to 
 

The Building Industry and Land 

Development Association 
on the occasion of its 100th  anniversary. 

 

For the past century, the Building Industry and Land Development 

Association (BILD) has been a strong industry advocate in the home building, 

residential and non-residential land development and professional renovation 

industries in the Greater Toronto Area. 
 

Thank you to BILD for your valued contributions in helping guide the 

development and growth of our city. 
 

Best wishes for continued success. 

 
 

_________________________________ 

 John Tory 

Mayor of Toronto 

April 5, 2021 

 


